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Monica Hawkins

From: Dan Sonya <sdbelanger@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 11:03 AM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: New email

Hi Monica, 
 
I received your email requesting I send a new one for the delegation to council. Sorry I am just sending it now, I wish to 
make a delegation to Council regarding our concerns about issues with protocols, procedures and follow up pertaining 
to our property line and the property next door. I am hopeful conversation can be had during the meeting in regards to 
this. 
 
Thanks  
Sonya Lavigne  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


